
26 November 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians:

2022/2023 Head of School Announcement

Thank you for your continuous support, patience and feedback throughout the Head of School
recruitment process. Your participation and input are greatly appreciated.

We are extremely pleased to announce that Mr. Lorne Schmidt has accepted the position of
Head of School for the next school year, starting 1 July 2022.

Lorne brings to the role an extensive wealth of experience with over 30 years in education that
spans schools in Canada and international postings. Lorne’s experience in working with many
different curricular frameworks in meeting authorization requirements has enabled him to gain a
deeper understanding of different approaches to developing effective student learners and
global citizens. For the past four years, Lorne has demonstrated his management strength and
contributed greatly to the leadership team as the Secondary Principal. We are confident Lorne
will provide great stewardship and stability for the TIS community.

Lorne's appointment also creates a vacancy in the Secondary Principal position. We are
pleased to announce that Amanda Kiat has been appointed as the Interim Secondary Principal
for one year. Ms Kiat has served TIS for six years as the Elementary Vice Principal and brings
her passion and experience to the role. This appointment brings greater stability during the
ongoing pandemic, a full collaborative search for Secondary Principal will be conducted early
next year.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Howard Stribbell for his leadership. Howard will
continue to be involved at TIS as the School Supervisor and as part of the Board of Directors.

Sincerely,

TIS Board of Governors



2022-2023學年學校負責人任職公告

親愛的家長/監護人：

感謝  閣下在招聘學校負責人一事上的支持、耐心與意見反饋，學校十分感謝您的參與。

學校非常高興地宣佈，Lorne Schmidt先生已接受學校負責人一職，並將於2022年7月1日上
任。

曾在加拿大及國際學校任職的Mr. Lorne擁有超過30年的豐富教育經歷，他所擁有的獲教育
當局認可的許多不同課程框架的工作經驗使他能夠更深入地了解培養學生及全球公民的各種不

同方法。在澳門國際學校任職的四年期間，Mr. Lorne展示了其卓越的管理能力，以中學部校長的
身份持續為學校管理層作出積極貢獻，學校有信心未來他將繼續為本校提供良好的管理及帶領

學校穩步發展。

對Mr. Lorne的任命意味着中學校長職務的空缺，學校很高興宣佈Amanda Kiat女士將於來年
接替中學部校長職務。Ms Kiat過去六年一直將她的教育熱誠及經驗投入在澳門國際學校小學部
副校長一職上。在當前疫情肆虐時期，是次任命為學校帶來了更大的穩定性。明年開始學校將全

面展開中學部校長招聘事務。

學校祈藉此機會向Howard Stribbell先生表達感謝，未來他將繼續以學校顧問兼校董會成員
身份參與澳門國際學校的工作。

致誠祝福

澳門國際學校校董會

2021年11月26日


